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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin

99 High Street, 25th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
February 20, 2015


Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.

Title:  ISO NexGen ProMetrix Transition
Effective March 15, 2015 ISO will transition to a new website for accessing SPI/ProMetrix (NexGen ProMetrix).   Please note that the current SPI/ProMetrix site will not be available after March 15, therefore it is imperative that your users do the following immediately.

 A link is embedded below that will allow your users to access a demo webex that will review changes that are being made by ISO.  Please have your users view the webex.  After review, it is requested that you provide user feedback to your Program Manager in regard to questions they have per the new NexGen ProMetrix system and any additional training they believe is necessary.  

We are requesting that you provide this feedback to your Program Manager by February 28.

If anyone experiences difficulty accessing the demo webex, please let your Program Manager know immediately.

We look forward to receipt of your detailed feedback as respects the NexGen ProMetrix system access and any thoughts in regard to additional training that may be deemed necessary.

Demo Webex access:

Per ISO, they have stated “I think you’ll find that the content of this video matches very nicely to the manner in which AIG uses the system and the reports that you typically order”.  

The link to the demo can be found here: https://verisk.webex.com/verisk/ldr.php?RCID=2fb5b67cff91dbef21a85631ab63cbb4. 

Also per ISO:

NextGen works optimally with Google Chrome, but supports Internet Explorer 8 or higher as well as Firefox.  If this will pose any problems per your default web browser, please let us know immediately.

If you have any questions regarding the requirements outlined within this Bulletin, please direct them to your AIG Program Manager.  Thank you.
The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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